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CONGRATULATIONS 

Heartfelt congratulations to President Cathy Chong, Precinct Coordinator Yvonne 
Merendi, and all members of the Association on reaching an incredible 

milestone—25 years of service, growth, and community leadership. 
Your dedication to fostering local business, cultural vibrancy, and community 

connection has made a lasting impact on the heart of Adelaide. 
 

Wishing your Business Every Success in Building  
a Better and Prosperous South Australia! 

 

Grote Business 
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(Established in 2000) for its 
 

25th Anniversary Celebration in 2025 
 


